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ANNOUNCEMENT 
International Meeting 

REACTOR H& TRANSFER 
held by 

The ANS Local Section in Central Europe and the Kerntechnische Gesellschaft im 
Deutschen Atomforum e.V. underthe sponsorship of the Gesellschaft fur Kemforschung mbH. 

Karlsruhe, 9-l 1 October, 1973 

The Local Section in Central Europe of the American Nuclear Society and the Kerntechnische 
Gesellschaft im Deutschen Atomforum e.V. (German Nuclear Society) will hold an international 
meeting on “Reactor Heat Transfer” in the Nuclear Research Center at Karlsruhe, 9-11 October, 
1973. The Gesellschafi fti Kemforschung mbH. (Nuclear Research Center, Karlsruhe) will act as 
sponsor. 

We would like to invite you and/or someone from your organisation to attend this meeting. If you 
intend to do so, please notify 

Dr. Mario Dalle Donne 
Chairman Program Committee 
Kernforschungszentrum Karlsruhe, INR 
Postfach 3640 
75 Karlsruhe-F.R. Germany 

before September 10, 1973. 

The number of participants will be limited to about 300 and the number of papers to about 40. 
If you have any question, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

MARIO DALLEDONNE 
Chairman Program Committeee 
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